

Best Kept Village Competition2024

FROXFIELD

Has entered the 2024
BEST KEPT VILLAGE COMPETITION

Judging will take place in early summer Please help by keeping the village tidy

Keeping in touch...

This newsletter is emailed out to residents of Froxfield by request. We keep a mailing list of those wishing to be kept abreast of the PC's activities and being informed about opportunities to get involved with village projects. To add your name, send your details to the PC Chair: v.body@froxfield.org

WE WILL NOT SHARE YOUR NAME WITH ANY OTHER ORGANISATION AND INFORMATION SENT TO YOU WILL RELATE TO FROXFIELD VILLAGE MATTERS.

